
From: Making Our Mark 

To: 
Subject: ~ Plan 2019 Updates Request 

Date: Tuesday, February 8, 2022 12:21: 17 PM 

Good Afternoon Durgesh, 

We have received your request. This correspondence will be shared with staff 
working on the settlement area boundary expansion program. 

Best Regards, 
Official Plan T earn 

From: Niagara Region Website <webmaster@niagararegion.ca> 
Sent: Saturday, February 5, 2022 4:25 PM 

To: Making Our Mark <makingourmark@niagararegion.ca> 

Subject: Online Form - Official Plan 2019 Updates Request 

Official Plan 2019 Updates Request 

To reply, copy the email address from below and put into 'To'. (if resident 
entered their email address) 

Name 
Durgesh Patel 

Email 

Phone 

Organization or Affiliation 

Address 
84 72 Thorold Stone Road 

City 

Niagara Falls 

Specify City 

mailto:makingourmark@niagararegion.ca
mailto:webmaster@niagararegion.ca


Postal Code 

Province 

Ontario 

Other Topics of Interest 
Urban Boundary 

Comments 
Hello: We are requesting 8472 Thorold Stone Road, Niagara Falls to be 
considered in the Urban Boundary expansion. This 62-acre parcel is located 
at the busy intersection of Garner Rd & Thorold Stone Road. We are at 
abutting the current boundary line with all services easily accessible. We 
would request to be included in the expansion of the boundary line. 




